KEEPING BRITAIN TRADING

Associated British Ports Ipswich
Local Notice to Mariners No 9 - 2016

Cable Markers — Ipswich Lock

Mariners and Port Users are advised that following ongoing flood defence
works by the Environment Agency the existing underwater Power Cable to the
South of the Lock entrance has now been decommissioned. Therefore the
following Yellow Diamond Unlighted Beacons have now been removed:-

NO07728 - West Lock Entrance Cable Marker
N07729 - East Lock Entrance Cable Marker
NO07730 - East of Swing Bridge Cable Marker

Harbour Master 27th September 2016

Local Notices to Mariners still in Force:-

2004 - No 11 - 26/11/04

2005 - No 5 - 17/02/05, No 9 - 09/06/05

2006 - No 10 - 01/11/06

2008 - No 3 - 03/03/08, No 5 - 23/05/08, No 8 - 07/08/08, No 9 - 18/08/08
2009 - No 6 - 05/05/09, No 7 - 12/05/09

2010 — No 3- 09/03/10, No 8 — 22/06/10, No 9 — 21/09/10

2011- No 2-16/02/11, No 13-14/12/11,

2012- No 6 — 24/05/12

2014- No 3 - 14/05/14

2015- No 1 —13/0315, No 13 - 17/12/15

2016 — No 1 — 15/01/16 , No 7-24/05/16, No 8- 27/6/16
http://www.abports.co.uk/Marine/Short_Sea_Ports/lpswich/Notices_to_Mariners/




